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November 4, 2013 
 
 
 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102-0360 
 
Dear Secretary of the Commission: 
 
Southwestern Bell Telephone Company, d/b/a AT&T Missouri is revising its Access Services 
Tariff, P.S.C. Mo. – 36, by replacing Section 23, Sheets 4 and 7, effective December 4, 2013.  
 
This filing increases the Maximum Transmission Unit (MTU) for a 100 Mbps port to be 
consistent with the MTU allowed for 1 Gbps and 10 Gbps ports.   
 
Questions regarding this filing may be referred to me at 785-276-8786. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Ann Hughes   I certify that a copy of the foregoing, including   
     attachments, is being sent via e-mail to the Office of 
      Public Counsel at opcservice@ded.mo.gov this 4th  

day of November 2013. 
 

Ann Hughes 
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